
Sayyid Ammar Al-Hakeem Receives the head of the Sabean-Mandaean Sect in Iraq

Sayyid Ammar Al-Hakeem, head of the National State’s Power Alliance, received in his office in

Baghdad today the head of the Sabean Mandaean sect in Iraq, Sheikh Sattar Al-Hilu and his

accompanying delegation. Monday, May 17, 2021. They exchanged greetings on the blessed Eid Al-

Fitr and the Golden Baptismal Feast (Duhok-Ed Adima). 

His Eminence stressed the necessity of preserving diversity, which represents an element of

"enrichment", and its phase changing into the stage of "managing diversity" and investing the

Iraqi mosaic in achieving the Iraqi interest. His Eminence called on the Mandaeans to return

voluntarily to Iraq and to contribute to its reconstruction and prosperity.


